
City of Farmington Hills, Oakland County 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Farmington Hills, Oakland County, will conduct a 

public hearing on March 24, 2025, at 7:30 pm at the Farmington Hills’ City Hall located at 

31555 W Eleven Mile Rd., Farmington Hills, MI 48336.  The purpose of the hearing will 

be to receive public comment before approval of the City of Farmington Hills’ intent to 

apply for 2025 grant funding from one of the following: Land & Water Conservation Fund 

or Recreation Passport. The grant funding will be used for the Heritage Park Playground 

and Park Improvements.  

Carly Lindahl, City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 


